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Dear Colleagues,

Greetings from PMA!

As recommended and approved by the Board of Governors 2016-2017 per
Board Resolution #119, series of 2016-2017 and ratified by the General
Assembly on May 18, 2017, the annual membership dues will be increased
from One Thousand Two Hundred Pesos (#1,200.00) to One Thousand Five
Hundred Pesos (£1,500.00).

Those who paid in advance of £1,200.00 for the fiscal year June 1, 2017 to May
31, 2018 annual dues will have to pay an additional #300.00.

Please be guided accordingly.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

ot
BENITO P. ATIENZA, M.D.

Secretary General

Noted by:

IRINEO
President

O i, M.D.



